
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Mosinee School District will be continuing the Feeding Our Future Food Program this year. Our food 
pantry provides Mosinee School District students in need with food for the weekend. The program runs 
the entire school year and there is no cost to participate. 

If your student(s) is in need of receiving a food bag on the weekends for the 2023-2024 school year,
please fill out the information below and return it to your child’s school office. Once the program is
implemented, your child will receive a bag of food every Friday which will be distributed in a discreet and
caring manner. If you have a need for larger family items, we encourage you to reach out to the Community
Center of Hope, or the Circle of Joy. Both are located in Mosinee. If you sign-up for this program, please 
talk with your child and inform them that this food is intended to be eaten at home and not at school 
or on a school bus.

If you have any questions, or if at any time you wish to opt-out of the program, contact:
	 Elementary School:	 Kelsey Rennie (4K-1st Counselor) - krennie@mosineeschools.org
		  Alyssa Garlie (2nd-3rd Counselor) - agarlie@mosineeschools.org

	 Middle/High School:	 Dana Kamke (Co-Director) - dkamke@mosineeschools.org
		  Rocky Beinemann (Co-Director) - rbeinemann@mosineeschools.org

Parent/Guardian Name: _ __________________________________________________________ 	Contact Phone No.: ________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________________________ 	Date: _______________________________________________

Student Name Grade Classroom/TA Teacher Food Allergy (if any)

FOOD PROGRAM REQUEST FORM


